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World Book Day 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

As | am sure you will all recall we took the decision, back in March that we would wait until our whole school
community could be together again to celebrate World book day this year.

We are planning a series of Summer events for the children but | wanted to give you as much notice as possible of
the date for our Bagshot Book Day which will be held on Friday 18" June.

The children, and staff, are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite character from any book on that day.
It would be good to discuss with your child different characters from their favourite books. The dressing up
possibilities are endless: Postman Pat, Oliver Twist, Fantastic Mr Fox, Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, James and
the Giant Peach, Danny- Champion of the World, Matilda, Goldilocks, Jack and the Beanstalk, The Twits, Cinderella,
Gruffalo, EImer the Elephant, Three little Pigs, Harry Potter etc.

We would also like your child to bring a copy of the book, their character features in, on the day.

We are planning lots of exciting activities for the day, including a digital theatre performance and each child will also
receive a special world book day book to take home.

We look forward to seeing everyone’s costumes and celebrating the joy of reading!

Kind regards

Miss K Aldred



